

SYDNEY QUILT SHOW 2016 VOLUNTEER FORM

Dear Members,

To make the 2016 Sydney Quilt Show a success, and to keep your quilts safe, we need your help. Each time slot during the Show needs many volunteers so you can see how vital it is to have the cooperation of as many members as possible.

Please Note: If you have entered a quilt in the Show, it is a requirement that you will volunteer for at least two shifts during the exhibition. We will of course try to give everyone their first preference with the shifts, but we cannot promise.

Every volunteer will receive a Volunteer Quilt Show badge as a small thank you for the time you freely give to QuiltNSW (The Quilters' Guild of NSW Inc.). It is well appreciated. *Unfortunately, QuiltNSW cannot supply Craft & Quilt Fair tickets for our volunteers*.

Thank you for completing this form and offering your assistance.

The 2016 Exhibition Sub-Committee

Have you	entered a quilt(s) in the 2016 Show?	Yes No
Do you pla	n to attend the 2016 Show?	Yes No
Please number as many shifts as you are able to do in order of preference		
in the boxes beside your available shift times.		
We will do our best to accommodate your preferences		
20 th June	Monday (marking out & frame assembly)	1.00 – 4.30
21 st June	Tuesday (quilt hanging & general help)	9.30 – 2.00 2.00 – 6.00
22 nd June	Wednesday 9.00 – 11.00	11.00 – 1.00
23 rd June	Thursday 9.00 – 11.00	11.00 – 1.00
24 th June	Friday 9.00 – 11.00	11.00 – 1.00
25 th June	Saturday 9.00 – 11.00	11.00 – 1.00
26 th June	Sunday 9.00 – 11.00	11.00 – 1.00
26 th June	Sunday Show Take Down	4.30 – 7.30
Are you able to walk around? Yes No		
Can you sit and stand? Yes No		Can you sit only? Yes No
Volunteer's Details		
Family name		First name:
Address:		Phone: ()
		Mobile:
State:	Postcode: Country	(overseas):
Email:		

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY ONE OF THE FOLLOWING METHODS:

- Post into the QuiltNSW Office with your Quilt Show Entry Form by 14th March 2016
- Fill in online form by 30th April 2016
- Return to the QuiltNSW Office by 30th April 2016

If you need to make last minute alterations to your volunteer timeslot, please contact Robin Allan via email at volunteers@quiltnsw.com